
 

Consolidated Communications 
Wholesale Customer Communication 
Service Availability Notification 
  

  

 

Details: 

 

Consolidated Communications NNE Region has postponed the Backend Systems 

Maintenance originally scheduled for this weekend to a future date yet to be 

determined.  We will communicate the new date in future SAM notifications. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Consolidated Change Management 

at ConsolidatedCMP@consolidated.com 

  

Notification Date: June 19, 2020 

Effective Date: June 20, 2020 

Subject: System Maintenance Notification 

Notification #: 
SAM-06192020-01 - System Maintenance 6/20 - 

POSTPONED 

Related Letters: SAM-06152020-01 - System Maintenance Notification 

Target Audience: IXC, CLEC, Wireless, Reseller 

Area Impacted: Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont 

Contact: 
Consolidated Change Management 

at ConsolidatedCMP@consolidated.com 

 
Please do not reply to this email. 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails you may unsubscribe at any time. 
 

Delivered by - Consolidated Communications 
121 South 17th Street 
Mattoon, Illinois 61938 
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